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General News & Information  

News 

PCSO Amy Mair has now taken over the day to day running and care of 
Chelford Ward from PCSO Julia Short.  Quite a few Schools have been visited during the 
Month of February as it was Internet Safety Day on the 8th.                          

Cheshire Alerts has been upgraded and will now be called Neighbourhood Alerts.  

There are no trends at the moment as with regular social media and Neighbourhoods Alerts 
from scams and other crime are quickly responded too by the Beat Team. 

Knutsford Beat Team: Inspector Andrew Baker & Sgt Bill Brickhill, PC Garry Charnock, PCSO’s 
Julia Short & Amy Mair Follow us on: Gawsworth & Chelford Police | Facebook 
https://twitter.com/PoliceKnutsford 

DID YOU KNOW...  Rules for all types of road users have been updated in The Highway Code 
to improve the safety of people walking, cycling and riding horses. There are 8 changes that 
you need to know about.  

1. Hierarchy of road users                                         2. People crossing the road at junctions 

3. Walking, cycling or riding in shared spaces          4. Positioning in the road when cycling  

5. Overtaking when driving or cycling                      6. People cycling at junctions   

7. People cycling, riding a horse and driving horse-drawn vehicles on 
roundabouts  

8. Parking, charging and leaving vehicles Click here to learn more  

The Highway Code: 8 changes you need to know from 29 January 2022 - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

  

 


